
Appendix C – Summary of any engagement with scrutiny
 
Overview and Scrutiny Management Board (OSM) reviewed the recommendations of the 
Governance Review at a meeting on the 18th December 2017.

This meeting took place in exempt session, with the Independent Shareholder Advisors and 
the Shareholders representative in attendance. 

OSM are due to review the Governance Review Action Plan on the 3rd September 2018, 
prior to the Cabinet decision.


